
 
“As seen on TV…” week has been a lot of fun this week! 

We started off on Monday with an Illusionist, Simon Mandel, who visited.  The kids had a lot of fun try-

ing to figure out the tricks, but at the end—they were still scratching their heads wondering just how he 

did it. 

Simon had some extra fun with one of our counselors, Miss Bailey—Simon really stumped her! 

 



 On Tuesday, our campers played Wheel of Fortune.  This also happened to be our Campers’ Favorite TV 

Game Show.  Congratulations to Joe, Lily and Jonathon—our big Wheel of Fortune winners. 



 On Wednesday, our inventor campers got to make a pitch to the sharks in Rec Camp’s version of Shark 

Tank.  This was really cute!  Our campers came in with their inventions, made presentations to our panel of 

“Sharks”, and then negotiated deals.  We used “Monopoly Money” for this, and we were very impressed 

with the imagination of our campers.  Great job by all! 

 



  



 

 



 On Thursday, we had Laser Tag!  Throughout the camp season, Officers from the LHPD are frequent visitors 

to the camp.  We encourage this relationship because we feel it is important for campers to grow up know-

ing the officers and understanding how they help us.  For Laser Tag, Officer Brian and Officer Joe came and 

played with the kids.  Laser Tag is always fun, but this made it even more special. 

 

 



  

 



 On Friday, we had our Checkers Tournament and bestowed teeny, tiny trophies on each of our 9 winners.  

Congratulations everyone! 

Lots of fun in art with Miss Sophia.  Check out some of the beautiful things they worked on this week. 

We hope your camper(s) 

had just as much fun as we  

did this week.  Perhaps TV 

game shows will take on a 

whole new level of fun 

now! 

We hope you’ll be joining 

us for Music Week  next 

week.  If you have other 

plans, perhaps a family 

vacation—enjoy! 

Enjoy the weekend—it 

looks like a winner! 

 

 

 

Your 2024 Summer Rec Camp Staff 

 

 


